

PRESS RELEASE

For Immediate Release Through Sat., May 17, 2014

Contact: Capt. Chuck Robinson

Phone: (760) 770-0394

From: Lynn Mallotto, CEO/President

Date: Wed., May 14, 2014

Police Officer Memorial Dedication May 17

Cathedral City Police Department Celebrates 30th Anniversary

The Cathedral City Police Department is presenting its Police Officer Memorial Dedication Ceremony, Sat., May 17, 10am-1pm, commemorating two of its fallen officers, Officer David Vasquez and Officer Jermaine Gibson, both killed in the line duty. The Police Officer Memorial and plaques are dedicated in the names of the officers and displayed on the front wall of the Police Department in the Paseo of the Cathedral City Civic Center.

The Cathedral City Police Department is also celebrating its 30th Anniversary protecting the citizens of Cathedral City. The department is planning static display of police vehicles in the City's Town Square for public viewing. The event is free and the public is invited to attend. UltraStar Mary Pickford Theatre is donating hot dogs and popcorn for the community celebration. Department tours are part of the day's festivities.

For more information about this and other programs offered by the Cathedral City Police Department, call (760) 770-0300.

In Business for Business.